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Jonathan, Byron, Olivier,

In the IANA stewardship coordina	on group (ICG), we’ve been discussing the possibility of having side mee	ngs

between a subset of ICG members and other cons	tuencies that will be in a9endance at ICANN 51. I’m wri	ng to you to

see if you would be interested in organizing such a mee	ng with the CWG working on developing a transi	on proposal.

Our goal with these mee	ngs is to inform people about how they can become involved in transi	on proposal

development (not just for names, but for the other func	ons as well), to encourage people to a9end an open forum

that the ICG is hos	ng on Thursday of ICANN week, and to answer ques	ons. We have a few condi	ons we’ve set for all

such mee	ngs — that they be public, minuted, and, if possible, translated.

Is this something you would be interested in organizing, as part of your already-scheduled mee	ng 	me or otherwise? If

not, do you think separate ICG mee	ngs with the GNSO and/or ccNSO would make sense?

Thanks,

Alissa 
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